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Dear 
 
Freedom of Information Act Request 
 
I am writing in response to your e-mail of the 22nd June 2023. Your request has been 
processed using the Trust’s procedures for the disclosure of information under the Freedom 
of Information Act (2000). 
 
Requested information:  

1. Does your Trust currently use Oxehealth/Oxevision or any other video surveillance or 
technology enabled vital signs monitoring within patient residences (including 
seclusion suites, patient bedrooms etc.) 

2. Where within patient residencies is this technology located (eg. Seclusion rooms, 
patient bedrooms, patient bathrooms) 

3. Copies of patient leaflets or information sheets related to Oxehealth/Oxevision or any 
other video surveillance or technology enabled vital signs monitoring. 

4. Your organisation’s Equality Impact Assessments in relation to Oxehealth/Oxevision 
or any other video surveillance or technology enabled vital signs monitoring. 

5. Your organisation’s risk assessment in relation Oxehealth/Oxevision or any other 
video surveillance or technology enabled vital signs monitoring. 

6. Your organisation’s operational and organisational policies and procedure relating to 
Oxehealth/Oxevision or any other video surveillance or technology enabled vital 
signs monitoring, including details of patient consent. 

7. Details of which services have the ability to use Oxehealth/Oxevision or any other 
video surveillance or technology enabled vital signs monitoring. (ie. Secure Services, 
Psychiatric Intensive Care Services, CAMHS etc.) 

8. Details about the decision-making process relating to adopting Oxehealth/Oxevision 
or any other video surveillance or technology enabled vital signs monitoring. 

9. Records of any training provided in using this technology. 
10. Details of where footage / information is stored 
11. Any Data Protection Impact Assessments for Oxehealth/Oxevision or any other video 

surveillance or technology enabled vital signs monitoring. 
 

The Trust have not yet implemented Oxehealth therefore cannot provide requested 
information. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review of the management of your request. Internal review requests should be submitted 
within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be 
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addressed to: Dr Buki Adeyemo, Chief Executive, North Staffordshire Combined Healthcare 
Trust, Trust Headquarters, Lawton House, Bellringer Road, Trentham, ST4 8HH.  If you are 
not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 
5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Laurie Wrench 
Deputy Director of Governance  
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